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The Enderly Park 
Neighborhood Improvement 
Project will include 
improvements such as curb and 
gutter, storm drainage, sidewalk 
and waterline upgrades. The 
real estate acquisition phase 
continues.  Telics, a right-of-way 
services company, was hired by 
the City of Charlotte to conduct 
the real estate activities.  If 
your property is impacted by 
the project, a representative 
will contact you.

CDOT does not have speed 
hump requests for Effingham 
Road, Parkway Avenue and 
Ringwood Street.  If you would 
like to submit a request, please 
visit www.charmeck.org.  Click 
on departments, Transportation, 
CDOT requests and traffic 
calming requests.  This will help 
CDOT determine if these roads 
qualify for speed humps.

To view additional 
information regarding this 
project, visit the project website 
located at epm.charmeck.
org, click on Neighborhood 
Projects and Enderly Park 
Neighborhood.

For more information epm.charmeck.org

Engineering & Property 
Management

600 East Fourth Street, 
Charlotte NC 28202-2861

For more information 

on this project, 

please contact Kristie Kennedy, 

Engineering & Property 

Management Project Manager 

704-336-6194 

kkennedy@charlottenc.gov
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